
I strongly oppose this bill. How would you know who has been directly exposed or medically diagnosed 
with the disease that is the subject of the order. Each person would need to be tested every time they 
left their home to prove this. A lot of people are ASYMPTOMATIC. You might as well abolish the ODH. 
 
Linda Cammerer 
8128 Cook Jones Rd. 
Waynesville, Oh 45068 
Lifelong Ohioan 
 


